
St Joseph's Primary School  

PO BOX 54 
WARLTERS STREET 

PORT MACQUARIE  NSW  2444 
PHONE:  (02) 6583 3848 

EMAIL:  ​sjpport@lism.catholic.edu.au 
 

 

18th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Families 

Our school is hosting the ​St Agnes’ Parish Youth Mass ​on 

Sunday 8th March at 5:00pm​.  For this Mass we are 

responsible for:  

● Leading the music 

● Providing supper  

 

We warmly invite all children and their families to participate in this special Mass​, through choir and 

hospitality.  Y​ou are then welcome to stay for supper afterwards. ​If you are able, please bring a plate of 

food (biscuits, cakes, dips etc.) to share.  We hope to see you there.  

Please complete the online form via the link below to let the school know you can attend and you would 

like your child to be involved in the choir.  

Online form link - ​https://forms.gle/enfGHKASdsPxxxN67  

With thanks 

Nathan Porter 
Assistant Principal Mission 

 

mailto:sjpport@lism.catholic.edu.au
mailto:sjpport@lism.catholic.edu.au
mailto:sjpport@lism.catholic.edu.au
https://forms.gle/enfGHKASdsPxxxN67

